
Active Travel  

Following a high-level review of the above planning consultation, Active Travel England has 
determined that standing advice should be issued and would encourage the local planning authority 
to consider this as part of its assessment of the application. Our standing advice can be found here: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/active-travel-england-sustainable-development-
advice-notes 
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